/ Opportunities

City Wide / General Services

Citywide General Collision Services

The City of Charlotte is looking for qualified Service Providers to work in conjunction with Fleet
Management to perform complete turnkey collision repairs and related services (excluding any City
applied graphics), on the City’s various makes and models of vehicles. Service Providers shall
pick-up and deliver vehicles, as well as perform all collision repairs at their facilities. Collision
repairs may include, but are not restricted to, frame, cooling systems and lines, frame, engine
components, transmission, steering, cooling systems, and related parts repairs or replacement.
Services shall adhere to any related OEM requirements and/or recommendations. City and County
vehicles include but are not restricted to, Police vehicles, Fire vehicles, general staff cars, various
pickup trucks, medium trucks, and medium duty transportation buses, all of various makes,
models, and applications. As makes, models, and quantities are subject to change, the Service
Provider is required to maintain facilities, inventory, training, and related equipment necessary to
accommodate a variety of vehicles.

Details

Posting Number 2025-Q3(Jul-Sep)-CTW-18731
Anticipated Posting Date 2025-08-19

Commodity Code(s): 92815, 92819, 92857, 95330

Requirements Last Updated: 07/21/25



Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance coverage
types:

e Automobile-For automobile operations liability
v Garage-keepers-For working on or storing vehicles of others

v General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises,
completed work, personal & advertising injury

v Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

Ve $1,000,000 -4,999,999

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

v Multi-Year

For Questions, Contact:

Robert lannucci
City Contact



mailto:robert.iannucci@charlottenc.gov

